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A Message from the Educators!!! 

Dear families,  

Thank you for all the warm wishes!  Our children 

had big enjoyment exploring the feeling of love 

and friendship. Everyone learned being a good 

friend means having supportive feelings and 

expressing care, such as cooperation, sharing, 

giving, and accepting compliments and apologies.  

We also hope all of you enjoyed a relaxing Family 

Day with nears and dears. We hope everyone was 

more loving, kind, caring and friendlier this 

month. 

Spring!  February dumped lost of snow and frigid temperature, however at the end of the month 

it warmed up. We all welcome the upcoming pleasant weather and are eager to start enjoying 

more outdoor fun-based programs and the activities. Hopefully, spring rains will add more 

moments of emotional and physical enjoyment, which are the catalysts for positive growth.  

Since the weather frequently changes during Spring and it’s hard to predict what the days will be 

like, we would like to remind all parents/families to send children with proper outdoor clothing 

such as boots, jackets, mittens, hoods etc.  It will help staff dressing up your child accordingly. 

                                   March Weekly Schedule 2025 

Free Painting Week: 3rd March – 7th March  

Week:  Celebration St. Patrick’s 10th March – 14th March 

Science Week:  17th March – 21st March 

Easter Week:                   
24th March – 28th March 

Reminders: 

❖ White Hall Day Care hours of operation are from Monday – Friday, 6:30 am to 6:00 pm. 

Late pick-ups will cost you $1.00 per minute and should be paid on the same day.  

❖ Please drop off your children no later than 9:30 am.  

❖ Parents are requested to make their respective payments every first week of the month, 

after which they will be charged a $50 late fee.  
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❖ Please inform White Hall staff (780-484-4008 [west] and 780-474-9811 [Northend]) of 

any changes in your child’s daily routine, situation, or custody, or even emergency 

contact.  

❖ Please arrive in time for picking up your child. This allows time for the children to get 

ready.  

❖ We ask you to encourage your child to clean up toys, find their things, change shoes, and 

get ready etc. It makes them responsible. 

❖ Please communicate with staff in a courteous manner. Rudeness and profanity will not be 

tolerated.  

❖  Please update us with any change in your contact information or phone numbers so that 

we can easily contact in case of any emergency.  

Sincerely,  

The White Hall Management 

Neera (Canora branch) and Zarqa (Northend branch) 
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